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American Society of Sanitary Engineering Receives ANSI Approval on 
ASSE Standard #1032-2004(R2011) 

Performance Requirements for Dual Check Valve Type Backflow Preventers for  
Carbonated Beverage Dispensers, Post Mix Type

Westlake, Ohio, August 10, 2011 — On August 9, 2011, the American National Standards Institute 
(ANSI) recognized the American Society of Sanitary Engineering’s product standard, ASSE Standard 
#1032-2004(R2011), Performance Requirements for Dual Check Valve Type Backflow Preventers for 
Carbonated Beverage Dispensers, Post Mix Type, as an American National Standard. This Standard 
was approved by ASSE’s Board of Directors on July 15, 2011.

ASSE 1032-2004(R2011), a reaffirmation of ASSE 1032-2004, was developed to establish the  
minimum performance requirements for devices known as dual (double) check valves, which are one  
type of device recognized for backflow protection used in connection with post mix type carbonated  
beverage dispensers.

The recently ANSI Approved ASSE Standard #1032-2004(R2011) is currently available for purchase,  
in both electronic and hard copy versions, at the ASSE Webstore (http://stores.assewebstore.com/).
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For more information, contact: Ken Van Wagnen, ASSE Administrative Manager, via email at  
ken@asse-plumbing.org, or via telephone at 440.835.3040. 


